
 

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                              February 4, 2024 

Please pray for all who have died these past weeks 

especially David Boutillette.  We pray that they will 

rest in the Lord’s peace.                                                                                

Those who are sick, in the hospital or recovering- 

LuAnn Trigo, Sr. Helena Burns, Jackie Gablaski, 

Freya Holmes, Jane Kwiatkowski, Timothy Lacroix, 

Mike Luszey, Ann Austin, Sandy Masiello, Julia K.,                                

Whitney Sticca, Laura Wyne, Suzanne Brown,                          

Dave Hardies, Chelsea Sweet, Kim Malpass, 

Lorraine Shepard, John Brennan, Ann Loftus, 

Raphelle Masterson, Irene Korzep, Mariana Munzert, 

Theresa Ethier, Everett Blodgett, Louise Ethier, 

Dorothy Keyes, Giuseppe Struppa,  Michelle Shabo, 

Joanne Bergeron, Gary Woodbury, Kystyna Shabo, 

Marcy Ripley, Jim Devereux, Laurie Gablaski,                  

Tito Shabo, Mary Hesner              

STEWARDSHIP 
 

January 27 & 28        $      3,317.00  

Income YTD              $  118,768.00 

Budget YTD               $  118,800.00 

Over/(Under)              $          (32.00) 

Thank you for your continued generosity.             

Mass Intentions  

Saturday, February 3 
4:30 pm   +Michele Potter by Jim Devereux 

Sunday, February 4 
8:00 am   +Madeleine Healy (Birthday Remembrance)   
                by Her Daughters 
10:15 am +Maurice King (In Loving Memory) 
                by Mark & Teresa Doray 
5:00 pm   For the Youth of our Parish (all are welcome) 

Monday, February 5 
8:00 am   For the People of the Parish 

Tuesday, February 6 
8:00 am   +Pauline & Henry Guibord by Jean  
                (Anniv. Remembrance) 

Wednesday, February 7 
8:00 am  +Poor Souls in Purgatory by Dr. Hoffman 

Thursday, February 8 
8:00 am  +Fr. Mark Delery, MD, OCSO by Dr. Hoffman 

Friday, February 9 
8:30 am  Mass at St. John the Baptist, East Brookfield 

Saturday, February 10 
4:30 pm  +Robert D. Lamoureux by Marie & Celeste 

Sunday, February 11 
8:00 am   +Edward & John Belton by The Family 
10:15 am + 

First Saturday                              
Mass & Adoration                   
March 2, 2024                                                                                                                

8 am Mass followed by Exposition, 
Confessions, and Adoration with 
Benediction at 12 noon. 

Parish and Faith Formation Offices  

Office hours: 9am–4pm                                                     
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday      

Parish Secretary: Michele Bouvier                                                         
508-885-3111 Ext.103,mbouvier@mqrparish.org  

Parish Email: maryqueen@mqrparish.org 

Website www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 

Faith Formation Office: Kelly Sullivan, Director 
of Religious Education  508-885-3111 Ext.105    
ksullivan@mqrparish.org  

Food Pantry: 508-885-3111 Ext.110 or by 
email, foodpantry@mqrparish.org  

Candle Intentions  

Mary’s Candles are burning- “In Loving Memory 
of Madeleine Healy as we remember her Birthday” 
by her Daughters.  
 
Sacred Heart Candles are burning- “For all who 
struggle for Justice” by Dr. Timothy Hoffman. 

 
Please pray for these special intention.     

The 2025 Mass Book is Open 

Call the parish office to book your Mass and Candle 

intentions for 2025. Please call Gen at 508-885-3111 

X102.  

2023 Contribution Statements are available upon 

request. Call Michele at 508-885-3111 ext.103 to have 

your statement mailed or emailed to you.  

Rising very early before dawn, he left and went off to a 

deserted place, where he prayed…He told them, ‘Let us go 

on to the nearby villages that I may preach there also. 

For this purpose have I come.’”  (Mark 1:35, 38)  
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Pantry Needs:   Hams & Easter    
                Dinner Fixings 

Donations for Easter can be 
brought to the hall on Thursdays 
between 9am -12pm. Freezer space 
is available for Ham donations.  

The Food Pantry is open on Thursday each week 
and is serving clients living in Spencer & East 
Brookfield from 10am –12pm. Please remain in your 
vehicle as clients are served outside.                                                                           
To contact the food pantry please call 508-885-3111 X110 
or by email at foodpantry@mqrparish.org   

Next Classes: 

February 4th and 11th 

Grades K-3  9am-10am 

Grades 4-6  11:30am-12:30pm 

                                                                                             
Sunday February 4th  

Junior & Sr High and Confirmation  

5:00pm Youth Mass and class after until 7:15pm 

Parent Meeting for Confirmation Class 
immediately following the  5pm Mass.  

All are welcome at the 5pm Youth Mass.   

Catholic Men’s Conference 

Returns to DCU Center 

‘You Shall Know the Lord’  

 Men of all ages, including teens and college students, are 

invited to this important conference, scheduled to take 

place at Worcester’s DCU Center on Saturday, March 16, 

2024. Adult tickets are $50 until March 4, 2024; afterward 

$60. Student tickets are always $30. Tickets will not be 

available at the door this year because of advance 

planning for the luncheon. Visit the conference website 

at www.catholicmenworc.com to purchase tickets 

online. For more information, pick up a brochure at the 

doors of the church or email cathmenworc@gmail.com 

Contact parish liaison, Jim Pervier with questions and to 

carpool at 508-922-2395 or by email at jper1094@aol.com. 

If you wish to attend the Men’s Conference, Mary, Queen 

of the Rosary Parish will pay the registration fee. Please 

call the parish office at 508-885-3111.  

Ash Wednesday- February 14th                                                                                                 

Masses:  8:00am, 4:30pm                        

& 7:00pm 

The Ash Wednesday Collection is for 

Priest Retirement.                                 

This collection is for Priests in the 

Worcester Diocese.  

After the 4:30pm Ash Wednesday Mass, please join 

us in the Parish Hall at 5:30pm for a simple Lenten 

Meal of Chowders & Bread.                         

Each Wednesday evening during Lent we will 

have a 5pm Mass followed by a simple Lenten 

Meal in the hall. Please join us !  

                   DPHS Music Program                                                                                                              
            Spaghetti Dinner                                                                                                      
         February 10th @6pm                                                                                                           
 Mary, Queen of the Rosary Hall 

Ticket purchase includes:                                        
Spaghetti & Meatballs, Bread, Salad and                 
a DPHS Band Concert after Dinner!                                                                   

Tickets can be purchased by Venmo 
@dphsmusic, leave your info and 

your tickets will be held at the door or contact 
Sandy Fritze at 508-414-7779 

Adult Tickets $10  &  Children under 12 $5 

      St. Vincent de Paul Free Pickup of Donations 

The society of St. Vincent de Paul of Worcester County is 

now offering free curbside pick-up of clothing, shoes, 

books and household items. To schedule a free home pick

-up, visit svdpworcester.org and click on “How You Can 

Help” tab, then “Schedule a Home Pick-Up." Or contact 

our partner (CMRK) at 508-474-8966.  The funds received 

go to help our neighbors in need with services including 

food, clothing, rent and utilities. 

                Office of Healing & Prevention 

As a reminder, our parish follows the guidelines of the 
National Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 
People approved by the US Bishops and the policies of the 
Diocese of Worcester.  

If you have been abused or victimized by someone representing 
the Catholic Church, we encourage you to come forward and 
speak out. The Victim Assistance Coordinator for the Diocese of 
Worcester is Judith Audette. A report can be made by phone to a 
confidential line, 508-726-2880 or by email 
jaudette@woresterdiocese.org  If the report is made by mail, 
please send it to: Judith Audette, Victim Assistance Coordinator,  
The Diocese of Worcester, 49 Elm Street, Worcester, MA 01609 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry will 
meet on February 7th in the 
parish hall at 9:30 am.                          
New members are always 
welcome  to join us!  
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